
From:	Helen	Konrad	[mailto:hkonrad@lawmh.com]		
Sent:	Thursday,	May	10,	2012	5:55	PM	
To:	uscisfrcomment@dhs.gov	
Cc:	Ed	Lenz;	Stephen	Dwyer	
Subject:	OMB	Control	Number	1615‐0047	
Importance:	High	

Dear	Sir/Madam:	

Attached	please	find	comments	submitted	on	behalf	of	the	American	Staffing	Association	in	
response	to	the	proposed	revisions	to	Form	I‐9,	Employment	Eligibility	Verification,	published	in	
the	Federal	Register	on	March	27,	2012	(OMB	Control	No.	1615‐0047).	

Please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me	if	you	have	any	questions.	

Sincerely,	

Helen	Konrad	

	

	

	
Disclaimer:	
The	information	contained	in	this	communication	from	hkonrad@lawmh.com	is	confidential	and	may	be	legally	
privileged.	It	is	intended	solely	for	use	by	the	intended	recipient	and	others	authorized	to	receive	it.	If	you	are	not	the	
intended	recipient	you	are	hereby	notified	that	any	disclosure,	copying,	distribution	or	taking	action	in	reliance	on	the	
contents	of	this	information	is	strictly	prohibited	and	may	be	unlawful.	mhdisc2009		

	














	Helen Konrad_cov
	Helen Konrad_att

